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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Letter of Comment Redacted File #EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 3:43:31 PM


From: IThelp <IThelp@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 3:20 PM
Subject: [Fwd: ##67031## : File #EB-2025-0163]


Chris Hughes
I wish to have a say on the hydro increase.
 
As a senior on a pension and the increase of food and all products to put an increase of the necessary
need for hydro an increase without an increase in pension. This would put a burden on a lot of seniors.
 
Needless to say I do not agree with this increase


Once again the big companies pay less and the small people have to pay more.
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